
 

Participate at the next Leadership webinar! 

 

 
 

 

Dear ESHA members, friends, project partners, 

  

During the Covid pandemic, most primary and secondary schools have closed their 

premises and a proportion of them introduced e-learning solutions. What did we learn 

from this period and how can we possibly implement effective e-learning as we are 

now facing the second Corona waive.  

 

On 6 November 2020 at 2PM (CET), we will focus on Cyprus and how this beautiful 

small country learned during the pandemic with regards to the implementation of 

online education in primary and secondary schools. We will start with an introduction 

to the education system in Cyprus in order to understand the context. Then we will 

focus on the lessons learned with regards to the implementation of online learning.  

We are looking forward welcoming you at the webinar!  

 

Please register by filling out the following form: https://forms.gle/qgkqbjcVK9AicbWG6 

The ESHA office will personally send you all details for the webinar (login procedure and 

speakers) one week before the seminar. If you do not receive the link, please 

contact luca.laszlo@esha.org 

 

 

Watch the recording of the first ESHA webinar here:  

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=dUhH6_W2fo8 

Find here the list of the upcoming ESHA webinars  

 18th December 2020 at 10 AM: Multiple inclusion approaches for quality and equity 

 29th January 2021 at 10 AM CET: Gender Equality into the Future 

 26th February 2021 at 10 AM CET: Status of Inclusion of Migrant Children 

 26th March 2021 at 10 AM CET: Social Innovation Education 
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